
Bromsgrove High Quality Design Supplementary Planning

Document (SPD)

Adoption Statement pursuant to Regulation 14 of the Town and Country
Planning (Local Planning) (England) Regulations 2012

This adoption statement is published by Bromsgrove District Council in accordance

with Regulation 14 of the Town and Country Planning (Local Planning) (England)

Regulations 2012.

The Bromsgrove High Quality Design SPD was adopted by the District Council on

26th June 2019. The SPD provides further guidance on policies within the adopted

Bromsgrove District Plan and becomes a material consideration in the determination

of planning applications.

Any person with sufficient interest in the decision to adopt the SPD may apply to the

High Court for permission to apply for judicial review of that decision. Any such

application for leave to review the decision must be made promptly and in any case

not later than 3 months after the date on which the SPD was adopted, that is by the

26th September 2019.

The High Quality Design SPD, Consultation Summary document, and this adoption

statement can be viewed on the District Council’s website at

https://www.bromsgrove.gov.uk/council/policy-and-strategy/planning-policies.aspx

Alternatively, copies of the above named documents can be viewed on request at

the following locations:

 Bromsgrove Library, Parkside, Market Street, Bromsgrove, B61 8DA

 Redditch Town Hall, Walter Stranz Square, Redditch, B98 8AH

Should you require any further information, please contact the Strategic Planning

team at Bromsgrove District Council on 01527 587010 or

strategicplanning@bromsgroveandredditch.gov.uk
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